
Feedback Highlights
Thank you for taking the time to participate in our public comment period, held online from January 27 to February 10, 2021. With 
construction scheduled to begin in summer 2021, the intention of this engagement was to understand any concerns relating to this 
necessary sewer infrastructure project.

What We Heard
 

Interest in creating a 
multi‑use pathway to 
provide a walking and 

cycling connection 
between Hammond 

and Osprey Village in 
Pitt Meadows

Minimize  
construction  
impacts on  

traffic

Eliminate or  
reduce odour

Questions about  
construction 
methodology

Interest in noise  
and vibration

Questions about 
air quality and  
dust control
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Participants said they:

	 appreciated the opportunity to learn more and provide input

	 would like to stay informed through our website and e-newsletters


